
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

 
Media Advisory - CANCELLED Amazing Pollinators Exhibition 

Media Preview for January 24  

 

EDMONTON, AB, January 21, 2025: The media preview of the Amazing Pollinators Exhibition previously 
scheduled for Friday, January 24, from 10:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.at TELUS World of Science – Edmonton has 
been cancelled. 

TELUS World of Science – Edmonton has made the decision to postpone the opening of the Amazing 
Pollinators Exhibition. Due to this week’s fire, additional time is needed for the Exhibitor and the Science 
Centre’s exhibits team to complete the cleanup and setup. The new opening date is undetermined at this time.  

TELUS World of Science – Edmonton is closed until further notice. The Science Centre appreciates your 
support and understanding. 

 

– 30 – 
Media contacts: 
  

• Kyla Amrhein, Director, Marketing & Community Relations, Email: kamrhein@twose.ca, Ph: 587-989-7899  

• Donalda Pelton, Senior Manager, Marketing, Email: dpelton@twose.ca, Ph: 780-915-0765  
 
About TELUS World of Science – Edmonton 
 
TELUS World of Science – Edmonton’s mission is to be a catalyst for lifelong learning, creating a community of 
curious minds through immersive experiences and connections with the wonders of science. We are the 
trusted hub of science engagement for all, pushing boundaries and igniting curiosity. The Edmonton Space & 
Science Foundation is a registered charitable organization that operates TELUS World of Science - Edmonton. 
 
 
 


